5th Grade Ms. Lori Curl curll@svsbedford.org Aug 6 – Aug 8

NOTE FROM MS. CURL:

Welcome to 5th grade! I am Ms. Lori Curl. This is my fifth school year at St. Vincent. This is my second school year teaching 5th grade. I am so happy to see and meet all of my students. Many of them know me! This will be a great year. Please reach out to me with any questions or concerns. Our first week will be pretty light as we get settled into 5th grade.

LEARNING:

Beginning of the year getting to know you

Review of 4th grade

Intro to 5th grade

SPIRITWEAR:

https://stvincentdepaulspiritwe ar2025.itemorder.com/shop/ho me/

THIS SALE ENDS SUNDAY, AUGUST 17TH AT MIDNIGHT

St. Vincent de Paul School



